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The Mammoth Community Water District Board of Directors is pleased to announce that Mark Busby 

has accepted the position of General Manager for the Mammoth Community Water District effective 

October 1, 2019. The contract was approved at the November 21, 2019 regular Board meeting.  

Mr. Busby has been a valued member of the MCWD team since 1995; most recently as the District’s 

Maintenance Superintendent. He brings to the General Manager’s office a thorough understanding of 

the District’s operations and a passion for excellent customer service. His leadership ability and strong 

interpersonal skills will further the District’s mission. This is a positive step for not only the MCWD but 

the community as a whole.  

“The MCWD staff are well-respected in the community and I am excited for the opportunity to lead this 

talented team,” Mr. Busby said of his appointment. He then added, “I look forward to growing the 

relationships I have with MCWD Staff, Board members and the Mammoth Lakes community.”  

Mr. Busby will initially focus on team building, customer satisfaction, and working with staff and the 

Board to finalize the fiscal year 2021 operating, personnel, and capital budgets.  

Board President, Tom Smith, says of Mr. Busby “The Board is confident that Mr. Busby will continue the 

sound management practices of building and maintaining a reliable infrastructure and great customer 

service.  We feel that Mr. Busby will provide staff with the leadership and ensure our District customers 

always receive the highest level of professionalism and service response the community can be proud 

of.”  

Mr. Busby and his family have lived in the Eastern Sierra for over 30 years and enjoy all aspects of the 

Eastside lifestyle.  
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